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23
rd
 May 2023 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

Greetings from Tabgha! 

We would like to inform you that on the 28th of May 2023 this coming Sunday the Church 

is closed all day. The Monks, Sisters and the staff will go to Mt Zion Jerusalem for the 

Installation of the New Abbot. 
 

Thank you for your kind consideration 

SrMaAurea,OSB 

 


